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April 2023 

Dear Praying Friend, 

This month we held our annual Family Fellowship Week. Our staff and leadership, pictured here, 
worked tirelessly to serve World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions’ missionaries and guests. Will 
you take a moment to pray for those who daily serve more than 10,000 donors and over one hundred 
missionary families? 

Family Fellowship Week gives missionary families a place to pause for rest, refocus their vision, and 
refresh their souls through preaching and testimonies. I spoke on Hope in our valleys from the Book of 
Hosea. We all have valleys. God sees our valleys as a place where He can walk with us, work with us, 
and hear us sing. 

We honored Brother Danny Whetstone by publishing his writings for missionaries from the past forty 
years. You can find the book on Amazon. Search for In His Service: Helpful Words for Missionaries. You will 
find the book an excellent gift for the missionaries visiting your church. 

Lastly, I will lead twenty people on a mission trip to Scotland in June. We will put the Gospel into 
25,000 homes. Please pray for souls to be saved. Also, I need people who will pray for my financial 
need. The trip to Scotland is $3500.00. If God leads, you can give to World Wide New Testament 
Baptist Missions and mark See the Harvest for John O’Malley. 

Yours for the harvest, 

John O’Malley

johnomalley.me 
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